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Introduction
This review explored the Council’s readiness to deliver segregated cycle lanes in some 
areas. This is within its stated aim of improving cycling conditions on main roads.

The Commission looked at the circumstances in which the Council would consider this 
type of intervention, and how it would work to overcome the challenges to delivering 
effective schemes.

Members spoke to some of those with experience of delivering segregated cycling 
provision, and to cyclist groups and representatives of other vulnerable road users. 
They heard the the cases for and against segregated lanes, and views towards the 
principles which any schemes should follow. 

The Commission also visited Waltham Forest to examine segregated cycle lane 
schemes delivered within its Mini Holland programme.

The report made 5 recommendations.

RECOMMENDATION
Council is requested to note the Commission’s report and the response to it from 
the Executive.
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